+TRINITY EPISCOPAL CHURCH+

440 Main Street, Shrewsbury, Massachusetts 01545-2208 Office: (508) 842-6040 Fax: (508) 842-6730 E-Mail: trinitysecretary@townisp.com www.trinityshrewsbury.org

TO THOSE USING TRINITY FACILITIES TRINITY'S WINTER POLICY FOR INCLEMENT WEATHER

In the event of snow or ice, our parking lot is plowed and sanded as necessary by a snow removal contractor, and our walks are shoveled and sanded as necessary by church volunteers,

for all regularly scheduled religious services at the church.

We do not routinely hire the snow removal contractor, or provide shoveling services, for special events (parties, meetings, classes) that may be taking place at Trinity during a snow or ice storm.

Please plan accordingly and be safe. If there is stormy weather it may be necessary for you to cancel your event or to conclude your event earlier than you may have planned.

If you have any question regarding this policy, please contact the parish office.

Thank you.

I have received, understand, and accept this winter policy for inclement weather:	
(name)	(date)
(marile)	(dute)